
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, October 25, 2022 
Games for Good  

– Can you win a Mario Kart 8 Deluxe tournament. We are hosting a first ever “Games for Good” tournament on Nov 3 
and 4 in room 180 at lunch. There is a $5 buy-in, all proceeds go to the Port Perry food bank. Prizes for the top 3!   

 
 Jr./Sr. Boys Rugby  

– All grade 9/10 boys who want to be part of the next rebel championship team should attend a meeting at the 
beginning of lunch in gym AB today. 

– Grade 11/12 boys who are interested in playing 15s rugby have a practice after school on the field today. Please Mr. 
Brownridge.  

– Big shout out to Jr and Sr boy’s teams for medaling at LOSSA 7s on Friday. The Sr. team put up a good fight against the 
number one Dunbarton in the semi-finals but lost. The faced off against Uxbridge in the bronze match. They did not 
drop their heads and fought back to win in the final seconds of the game finishing 3rd out of 10 teams. Congratulations 
to everyone that attended.   

– Jr boys 7s travelled to the Ajax Wanderers Club on Friday to compete.  They avenged a previous loss to Dunbarton 
winning 15-0, setting up a finals match with Uxbridge. Due to injuries and no subs. The team held their own until the 
end when Uxbridge scored t he final try. Congratulations on the LOSSA silver medal!   

 
Boys Varsity Hockey 

– There is a mandatory meeting today at the beginning of lunch in room 161 (please bring lunch). Permission forms are 
outside room 161. Return ASAP as first practice/tryout is Wednesday, October 26th after school.  

 
Spirit week 

– PPHS will have some wacky spirit days coming up. Tomorrow is flannel day, so don’t forget to wear your favourite fall 
flannels.  Friday is pajama day. Monday is Halloween, don’t forget to dress up!  

 
Food Drive 

– This week is your last chance to bring in food drive donations. If we reach our goal Mr. Gay will wear his dragon 
costume and Mr. Brownridge will get a pie to the face!  

 
Music Department  

– Jazz Band rehearsal today at lunch in instrumental room. 
– Sound Crew meeting in vocal room to work on cables for tomorrow’s show. 
– Choir members will meet at the beginning of lunch today for 10 min to practice with Ryne Fisher.   
– Junior concert band and Senior Wind Ensemble have rehearsals today after school and this evening for final 

preparations.  
– Tomorrow, the PPHS Music Department will host its first event of the year. This is our annual Fall Café Concert. The 

show will give our newly returned absences a taste of what a formal concert is like, as well as Café Talent Night.  
 
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



Guidance Department  
– The guidance department is looking for French Tutors!  
– If you are a grade 10, 11, or 12 student that is proficient in French. There are grade 9’s students looking for help. 

Tutors can earn community hours or cash. Please see Mrs. Cole if this interests you.  
 
Skilled Trades  

– During the COVID shutdown the vast majority of our province’s Skilled Trade workforce remained working, earning, 
amazing money and kept our society running. Skilled trade jobs offer excellent wages, job security, no student debt or 
tuition and are satisfying and enjoyable careers. Are you interested in the Apprenticeship Pathway but want to know 
more. Please sign-up in Guidance for “The Nuts-and-Bolts Apprenticeship”: a one-hour presentation that takes place 
on Wednesday, October 26th.  

 


